
 

 

Superintendent Update for Northeastern Clinton CSD (4-8-2020) 

School Closure 

Due to the Governor’s Executive Order, effective 4-6-2020, all public schools will remain closed 

until April 29, 2020.  The information mandated in any new Executive Order will supersede all 

previous notifications.  Learning from home will continue during this period.  The district will keep 

our community informed of further updates. 

Assessments 

The New York State Grades 3-8 Assessments and the June Regents Exams have been canceled for 

the 2109-2020 school year.  Students WILL need to pass their Regents course for the year in order 

to receive credit and be exempt from the examination.  Further guidance will be sent shortly from 

administration. 

Grading 

Further information regarding our procedures for grading will be sent out by the end of next 

week.  Please make sure your child is completing assignments as requested.  Remote learning 

still requires our students to take an active approach in the learning process so work can be 

evaluated. 

UPK and Kindergarten Registration 

All spring registrations will occur at a later date.  Information regarding our procedures for 

registering your child and dates for required screenings are not known at this time.  Please check 

our website after April 29th for updated information. 

Special Events   

Many planned school events are still in question as we learn more about school closures and 

CDC/ Health Department guidelines.  At this point, our Junior Prom has been postponed to 

Saturday, June 13.  We appreciate your patience and understanding knowing that we our doing 

our very best with the information we receive regarding mandated federal and state orders.  

There are many wonderful milestones in a child’s K-12 journey, and we recognize the fact of how 

important it is to celebrate such special occasions, however the health and safety of our 

community is our number one priority.   

Thank You! 


